
Subject For exec meeting: From Christine Mckenzie re the buses
From Jim Vause <vauses@gmail.com>
To Neville and Helen <n-h.bibby@actrix.co.nz>, Henk Vermeer

<henk69vermeer@gmail.com>, Fiona Bibby-Smith <bibbysmith@actrix.co.nz>,
Marion Satherley <marionawayfromhome@gmail.com>, Lee Curtis
<LKC1957@protonmail.com>, Bruno Lemke <bruno.lemke@xtra.co.nz>, Aileen
Connell <aileen.connell@gmail.com>, Paul McIntosh <pmcintosh64@yahoo.com>,
MDCA Secretary <secretary@ourmapua.org>

Reply-To <vauses@gmail.com>
Date 2024-03-24 22:18

From: Jane Murray <jane.murray@tasman.govt.nz>
Sent: Tuesday, March 12, 2024 9:07 AM
To: Jamie McPherson <Jamie.McPherson@tasman.govt.nz>; Christeen Mackenzie <Christeen.Mackenzie@tasman.govt.nz>
Subject: RE: Bus feedback

 

Hi Christeen, there will be review of the bus services later this year and that will be also be a great time to log any feedback too. Also in
the Long Term Plan consultation, there will be different funding options for the buses where the Association can provide feedback, that
consultation runs between the 28 March and 28 April.

 

Kind regards

 

 

 

Jane
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